
Ann Machado - Baxter School 

Hi Ann:

Attached is the Planning Board report for the review of the site plan and TMP for the Baxter School.  The review 
was for the school to occupy all three floors of the building.  It notes that the fit out would be phased with the 9 
and 10th grade first and then add the next 2 grades the following year.  Thus, this project does not require any 
further site plan review.  I believe you said you had the approval letter, but let me know if you need a copy. 

Thanks. 

Barbara

From: Barbara Barhydt
To: Machado, Ann
Date: 4/24/2014 4:42 PM
Subject: Baxter School
Attachments: PB Report 01.22.2013-Final.doc
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